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Doc Steele ran the meeting as Hilding Larson and Bob Kitamura were at the CalNevHa annual 

meeting in Las Vegas. There were no guests other than the speaker. 

Feed The Homeless (8/7) - We fed 92 people, including 10 children. Thanks to all who 

contributed and served. 

Soap Box- Milt Batson told us about the trials and tribulations he endured in starting a medical 

transportation program for veterans. 

Joke- Milt gave us some tips on dieting. 

Fines & Happy Bucks- Bart Topham was the fine master. He also gave for being back. Milt 

Batson was hit for his extended soap box. Bob Alderman gave for his birthday. Kevin Hauber 

missed the homeless feed but met a former ambassador to Russia. Roger Jump went to his 55th 

high school reunion in South Dakota. Diana Meyer went to Club Leadership Training. Henry 

Rible attended a conference on dredging Laguna Lake. 

Program- Our speaker was Andrea Pease, a candidate for the SLO City Council. She has been an 

architect specializing in green building and has lived in SLO for 19 years. She discussed the 

problems with housing costs, water, dredging Laguna Lake, and the Rental Housing Ordinance. 

Drawings- $10- Mike Murphy   $10- Doc Steele 

  Flag- Roger Jump   Fine Free- Henry Rible 

  Song- Rich Carsel   Soap Box- Jim Nielsen 

  Inspiration- Gary Simas  Joke- Bart Topham 

Membership ($130) - Roger Jump picked the 5 of spades. 

Next Program- Steve Click of the Atascadero Club and a Lt. Gov. nominee. 

Upcoming Projects- 8/20- Curb Painting 

            8/25- Troop Parcels 

 



 

 


